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24 January 2022 

 

Dear parent/carer 

Student Survey 

This week your child will be asked to complete an online survey on the theme of Peer on 

Peer Abuse and Sexual Harassment at school.  

National research published during the summer of 2021 revealed that behaviour such as 

sexual jokes, sexual and sexist name calling and the sharing of nude images is 

commonplace in schools and often goes unreported as many young people see it as 

normal. 

As part of our work to safeguard all students we would like to better understand the types of 

behaviour that happen amongst our students. We would like your child to complete an 

anonymous survey at home away from the influence of their peers. A link to the survey will 

be sent to students via Class Charts on Thursday 27 January and will be available until 

Wednesday 2 Feb. It can be completed on any device. You may wish to have a look at the 

survey yourself and talk to your child about this. A copy of the survey is included with this 

letter to enable you to do this if you choose. 

We will use the results of this survey to further improve our Safeguarding systems and 

Relationships and Sex Education Programme. 

If your child has difficulty accessing this survey at home please let us know and we will 

provide a supported opportunity at the Academy for them to do so. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Jacqui Ferris 

Senior Assistant Principal, Attendance and Safeguarding 
 

 


